HPHC DMV: Beverly Berndt's Newest Exciting Project in The Gambia

Achille Acolatse
June 11, 2021

Dear Capital Community Family Members,

Our local sister, Beverly Berndt, is the National Messiah to The Gambia (in
Africa). Over the years she has done numerous projects there, even
bringing our 2nd Generation there to experience serving in another
country.

Now that things are opening up again she will be heading back (possibly
with two young men) to The Gambia on the 20th for a new project creating
training for women. She is trying to raise $9000 to support this

project. You can find out more about this project in the flyer below.

If you would like to support this project you can make checks out to
Gambia Project or send money to Beverly through Venmo or Cashapp. She
will also be setting up a table at our church service on Sunday. Let's all
pray for her safety and success while she is gone.

Beverly Berndt

12204 Lisborough Rd.
Bowie, MD 20720
240 486-0362

Thank you,
--Pastor Achille Acolatse
















